Janvary 22, 1974

CARL W. DARELSTEIN
3300 NCRTH 56TH STREET
LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 68507

Dear Mr. Darelstein:

This letter is

CONFIRMATION

of your reception of Standard Broadcast
STATION XRCO

during our special DX broadcast of

NOVEMBER 26, 19773

between the hours of
0300 AND 0316 CST.

Good DXing!
Sincerely,
Collin Matheny
Tech, K7SPN



